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      Whale Awareness Day-Plastic collection 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
GEMS Legacy will commemorate Whale Awareness Day at the Dubai Boat Show on February 19th, 2023. 

We are delighted to announce that GEMS Education has been offered a space at the Dubai Boat Show 

to display a large whale artifact made of recyclable materials to raise awareness. Following the boat 

show, this artifact will be displayed in a public place to raise awareness of Life Below Water among UAE 

citizens. 

 
Encourage your children to bring as many clean recyclable plastic bags, bottles, and bottle caps as they 

can to help design the whale. Your child can handover the plastic items to their class teacher from 

Monday, 13th February 2023 to Wednesday, 15th February 2023. 

 
The school will continue to educate students on waste management practices, in order for our families 

to do our best to implement sustainable lifestyle changes. 

 
Warm regards, 
 

Asha Alexander                                         آشا ألكسندر  
Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change      تغير المناخ   -الرئيس التنفيذي  

 

 


